
THE CITY OF NEW YORK
OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

NEW YORK, N. Y. 10007

April 21, 1999

Mr. Bruce Brodoff
Economic Development Corporation
110 William Street
New York, NY 10038

Dear Bruce:

Congratulations on winning the DALTON Pen
award for your 1998 Hurricane & Flood Safety
Awareness Campaign. i commend your efforts and hope
that you enjoy your deserved recognition.

Best wishes for continued success.

lSincer~
I i6IPh W. Giuliani

Mayor


